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Dear Parent/Carer

We are constantly promoting reading and encouraging our students to enjoy reading for pleasure,
that’s why we're sending home the new Scholastic Book Club leaflet.

Scholastic Book Clubs are an easy way for you and your child to choose and buy suitable books to read
at home. The leaflet features a wide range of books to suit all tastes and abilities.

What's more, for any purchases made by you, the school receives 20p for every £1 spent in book
vouchers. This means we can purchase new books for our library! This is a great way for you to support
your child’s school.

You may want to look through the leaflet with your child and decide together which book(s) you would
like to purchase with free delivery to the school. There is no obligation to purchase at all = simply
choose the books you want, as and when you want them by the dates below.

If you would like to order books via the school on this term’s Scholastic Book Club leaflet, please follow
the instructions below:

Cash and online payments (last date to receive payments at school Friday, 5" October 2018):

1. Fillin the order form on the back of the leaflet.

2. Provide the correct money in an envelope with your child’s name on it.

3. Ask your child to return the envelope to Madam Morris in the library on the ground floor of
school.

Alternatively, you can place your order online at http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/heron-hall by
Sunday, 7'" October 2018

Your order will be delivered direct to the school and sent home with your child.

We hope you and your child will enjoy browsing through the Scholastic Book Club Autumn leaflet, it is
a great way to encourage a love of reading with your child.

Yours faithfully .
Madam Morris Mr Lee
Librarian Literacy Co-ordinator
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